
Comic Relief 2022 

On Friday 18th March 2022 we celebrated Comic Relief at PACE. All children and staff 

came into school wearing their favourite pyjamas and donated money to the charity. 

Throughout the week pupils in each class baked and decorated cakes and biscuit to sell 

at their very own bake sale to raise even more money.   

We raised an amazing £103.76.  

Thank you for everyone who donated, it really is appreciated.   

 

 


